
CALLER-TIMES PUBLISHING COMPANY
EDWARD H. HARTE p.0. Box 9136

PUBLISHER Corpus Christi, Texas 78469
512/884-2011

October 19, 1985

Dr. Hector P. Garcia,
1315 Bright,

Corpus Christi, TX. 78405

Dear Hector,

I am enclosing some papers from Guadalajara that show pictures of the
damage at Ciudad Guzman. I thought you might like to see them. I was
disappointed that I could find no mention in the Guadalajara press of
assistance being received from Corpus Christi. I was told at the Inter
American Press Association meeting in Colombia, from which I have just
returned, that the Mexican press generally is very reluctant to credit
either private or public American acts of assistance.

Your friend,

Edward H. Harte
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